Senate Enrollment Committee September 26, 2016 2:00 to 3:00 pm

Present:

Wayne Locust
Wendi Richardson
Nathan Fuerst
Mansour Ndiaye
Brian Rockwood
Sebastian Wogenstein
Michael Bradford
Eva Gorbants

- 1. N. Fuerst provided a powerpoint presentation on the state of enrollment at the University of Connecticut. Attached.
 - a. Students were required to attend Summer Orientation; if they did not attend, their admission was revoked.
- 2. Suggestions for topics to be discussed at future meetings
 - a. Predicting enrollments for the next 3-5 years? Can it be done?
 - b. What is the discussion that occurs relative to filling to capacity for a given major?
 - c. Future of international student enrollments? Note: for first time, qualifications of international students has exceeded that of domestic students.
 - d. What are we doing in support of International students once they are here?
 - i. Invite Dan Weiner et al for a future meeting.
 - e. Veterans' enrollments/grad rate/majors/regional campus vs Storrs?
 - i. New director for Veterans Affairs/Registrar
 - f. Honors and ECE updates
 - g. FYE updates.
 - h. What is the charge of our Enrollment Committee? Reconsider this.